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The Holiday Season is here and we are

excited to share with you how 2021 looked

for the Brooks & District Community Fund.

The end of the year is a time for

remembrance. We take stock of where we

came from, pause and think about where we

are going, and pursue the future with hope.

May your New Year be all that you hope for,

and may it be sprinkled with love and

friendship. Happy Holidays!
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Youth in 
Philanthropy (YiP)
One of the most exciting programs to take place
annually is Youth in Philanthropy. It gives CFSEA an
amazing opportunity to speak with the youth in our
communities and inform them on what philanthropy
means and how they can give back. 

The students from St. Luke's Outreach took part in this
year's YiP Program and allocated $1,800 across three
local charities - Cantara Safehouse, Brooks Animal
Protection Society and Brooks & County Victim's
Assistance Unit. This was the second year St. Luke's
Outreach took part in the program and we look
forward to working with this amazing group in 2022! 

“It  was so great to be
part of YiP.  It  helps
them become aware of
our community needs.
It  is very healing for
many of our students
to be able to support
charities.  Also,  it
helped them with
having deep
discussions about
which charities to
support,  complete
interviews of the
charities,  and present
their ideas to the
Community Foundation
group. It  is a perfect
program for our  class
and helping them be
leaders in our
community.”  -  Naomi
Hartery,  St.  Luke's
Outreach Teacher


